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Life enrichment activities are being held on an individualized and/or small 
group basis with social distancing in place due to the restrictions on larger 
communal activities at this time.
 
We look forward to being able to get back to a more structured activity 
calendar in the near future once the vaccination efforts have been 
completed.  

Thank you. 
 
Mandy Otto
Life Enrichment Director


